
Date: 17/04/2025 
 

After compliments, 
 

Subject: Replacement of Market Advisory Committee (MAC) – Authority Member 

Capitalized terms used herein shall have the meanings assigned to them in the Oman 
Electricity Market Rules version 4.1 issued on 1st January 2025. 

This is to formally notify you that, effectively from the 2nd MAC meeting in 2025, the MAC 
Member representing the Authority will be replaced. Therefore, Ms. Ruqaya Al-Abri has 
been appointed as the new MAC member Representing the Authority and will assume all 
associated responsibilities and duties henceforth in place of Mr. Awf Al-Mamari.  

Additionally, Ms. Veronica Rodriguez and Mr. Awf Al Mamari will serve as alternatives as per 
clauses C.5.3.7 of the Market Rules whenever required. 

We appreciate the valuable contributions made by Mr. Awf Al-Mamari during his tenure.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jehad Alghufaili  
MAC Secretariat 
NPWP 
 

 


